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"(d) Provide its general plan for destruction of chemical weapons 
it owns or possesses, or that are located in any place under its 
jurisdiction or control or have been abandoned bv it in any place in 
other States."

Paragraph 3 of Article IV should read:

"Each State Party shall, immediately after the declaration under 
paragraph 2 of this Article has been submitted, provide access to the 
chemical weapons it owns or possesses, or that are located in any place 
under its jurisidiction or control, or that it has discovered abandoned 
bv other States, for the purpose of systematic international on-site 
verification of the declaration through on-site inspection. Thereafter, 
each State Party shall ensure, through access to the chemical weapons it 
owns or possesses, or that are located in any place under its 
jurisdiction or control, or that it has discovered abandoned bv other 
States. for the purpose of systematic international on-site verification 
and through on-site inspection and continuous monitoring with on-site 
instruments, that the chemical weapons are not removed except to a 
chemical weapons destruction facility."

In paragraph 6 of Article IV, subparagraphs (a) and (c) should read, 
respectively:

"(a) Destroy any chemical weapons it owns or possesses or that are 
located in any place under its jurisdiction or control, or have been 
abandoned bv it in anv place in other States, pursuant to the order of 
destruction specified in the Annex to Article IV, beginning not later 
than one year after the Convention enters into force for it, and 
finishing not later than 10 years after the Convention enters into force; 
however, a State Party is not precluded from destroying them at a faster 
pace;

"(c) Certify, not later than 30 days after the destruction process 
has been completed, that any chemical weapons it owns or possesses, or 
that are located in any place under its jurisdiction or control, or that 
it has discovered abandoned bv other States, have been destroyed."

Furthermore, paragraph 7 of Article IV should read:

Each State Party, during its transportation, sampling, storage, and 
destruction of any chemical weapons it owns or possesses, or that are 
located in any place under its jurisdiction or control, or have been 
abandoned bv it in anv place in other States, shall assign the highest 
priority to ensuring the safety of people and to protecting the 
environment.
such chemical weapons in accordance with national standards for safety 
and emissions."

"7.

Each Stake party shall transport, sample, store and destroy


